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From: Brian Rice 
To: Clerk 
Cc: Councillor Wongtam; Lorraine Hewitt; Briar de Lange; Ron Palmer ; Mary Helen Spence 
Subject: Item PW29.3 - Improving Accountability in the Utility Cut Process 
Date: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 2:44:07 PM 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add our comments to the agenda for the May 23, 2018 City Council meeting for item
 PW29.3, Improving Accountability in the Utility Cut Process. 

We understand that our comments and the personal information in this email will form part of
 the public record and that our name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes
 of City Council or its committees. Also, we understand that agendas and minutes are posted
 online and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: After reviewing the letter from the ABC Resident’s Association (ABCRA), dated and
 submitted to the City Clerk on May 23, 2018, the Bloor-Yorkville BIA finds that our discussions
 on this matter align with that of the ABCRA. As such, we support their recommendations
 found within the above noted letter. 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Brian 
Brian Rice 
Streetscape & Operations Manager 
Bloor-Yorkville BIA 
1200 Bay Street, Suite 310 Toronto, ON, M5R 2A5 (416) 928-3553 ext. 26 FAX: (416) 928-2034 
www.bloor-yorkville.com 

The information contained in this electronic message is for the exclusive and confidential use of the addressee. Any other distribution, use, reproduction or alteration of
 the information contained in this electronic message, by the addressee or by any other recipient, without the prior written consent of the sender is strictly prohibited.
 If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender. 
ü Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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